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( IN MEMORIAM )

JAMES CAVACO, B/3/75 RANGER REGIMENT
DOMINICK PILLA, B/3/75 RANGER REGIMENT
JAMES JOYCE, B/3/75 RANGER REGIMENT
LORENZO RUIZ, B/3/75 RANGER REGIMENT
JAMES SMITH, B/3/75 RANGER REGIMENT
RICHARD KOWALEWSKI, B/3/75 RANGER
REGIMENT

MAY GOD GRANT THESE RANGERS THE ETERNAL
REST OF THOSE WHO SERVED THEIR COUNTRY

\ HONORABLY AND WELL! )

SOMALIA RANGERS SUPPORT

The Rangers of the 75th Ranger Regiment were once again
called to "LEAD THE WAY" in the Somali operation. Our
association is a nonpolitical association and will not comment
on the decision to commit the most proficient soldiers in the
world to a highly debatable political situation. What we will
and have done is to support the individual Ranger in any way
possible. The Rangers were involved in a operation to detain
members of a political group of outlaws. The situation quickly
deteriorated into one of the Rangers being trapped and
dependent upon their own resourses and without support. The
Rangers were in contact with approximately 700 to 1000
hostile individuals armed with automatic weapons, 23mm
antiaircraft guns and rifle grenades. After losing two aircraft
to enemy ground fire and a third aircraft that was hit and also
crashed, the Rangers found themselves involved in a firefight
that was to last for 16 hours. There was a resupply of
ammunition that was dropped to the trapped Rangers from a
helicopter.  The firefight was in a urban area and that fact
further increased the number of casualties as secondary missiles
were created by the explosions of grenades on the buildings
and concrete. In addition to the six Rangers who were killed
there were numerous Rangers wounded. The Rangers using
fire discipline killed 500 of the enemy force and wounded an
unknown number. Upon receipt of the information that the

wounded Rangers would be medivaced through Germany to the
United States. The association made a phone call to Germany
asking that some of our members meet the wounded Rangers at
Landstuhl hospital and offer our support. Twenty nine
wounded Rangers were medivaced to Ft. Benning and were met
by members of our association and again the offer to help was
presented. At the time of this writing 10 were released to duty
and 19 remained hospitalized and we are continuing our efforts
to support these Rangers. Eight Rangers were dropped off at
Walter Reed hospital in Washington, DC and members of our
association have visited and offered their help in any way
possible. Many of us from the Vietnam era remember vividly
our experiences of being medivaced back to a civilian
population who did not support U.S. policy in Vietnam and
didn’t seem to care about the individual who was hospitalized.
That will not happen to our wounded Rangers and to the
families of our dead. The reason that will not happen is not
because of our association as a whole but because of the
individual members who have called and requested information
on where and how they can help. I have received numerous
letters and calls from our members asking how they can help.
In some cases | can provide the information and in other cases |
cannot. Department of Defense and Regimental policy limits
us to what information is given out. Duke DuShane
(President) attended the memorial at Fort Benning and a wreath
was present from our association, other members also attended.
The funeral's that were held at Fort Benning were also attended
by members of this association. Our brothers of the active
duty 75th Ranger Regiment are exactly that "OUR
BROTHERS" and our association will support the Regiment
and the Rangers in it to the best of our ability. As Rangers we
realize that our chosen profession is hazardous to life and limb
and the Rangers who have volunteered to do what ever our
country asks will always have the support that they deserve.
from this association. SECRETARY

RANGERS
LEAD THE WAY




ELECTIONS 1994

The association will hold elections at the general membership
meeting of the national reunion in July 1994 at Columbus - Ft.
Benning, GA. Nominations for the office of President, Vice
President, Secretary and Treasurer should submit their
intentions to run for office NLT April 1994. Persons desiring
to serve this association in one of the above positions need to
submit a statement of intent along with a statement of
qualifications to the President. A election committee will
screen the applications and conduct an interview with the
nominee and then will recommend one or two nominees to the
general membership. Nominations will still be excepted from
the membership but the procedure of an application and
interview will greatly increase the prospect of an individual
who is elected serving the full term of his election. The
president and vice president under our Constitution and By
Laws may not stand for re-election. The Secretary and
Treasurer may stand for re-election in their current positions
due to the critically of these positions. Absentee ballots will
not be accepted for election of officers. The individual units
should conduct an informal meeting to determine who their
unit director and member to the Board of Directors will be for
the period of 1994 - 1996. All nominees should be aware that
their election or appointment to one of the positions shown
above is one of service and not a courtesy position. Elected
officers require a knowledge of the history of units authorized
membership in our association, a working knowledge of
accounting principles and administrative procedures, and have
the personal funds occasionally required to attend official
functions sponsored by the Ranger community. Questions or
comments should be directed to the President (Duke DuShane)
PRESIDENT

"IN MEMORIAM
J.W. (RUDY) PARSON

COMPANY C, 75TH INF (RANGER)
DECEASED: MAY 93

MAY GOD GRANT THIS RANGER THE ETERNAL
REST OF THOSE WHO SERVED THEIR

\_ COUNTRY HONORABLY AND WELL! Yy

TO: 7STH RANGER REGIMENT ASSN.
This is to inform you of J.W. (Rudy) Parson's death in May
1993. My husband served with Company C, 75th Infantry
(RANGER). Please send an application form for the Ranger
Memorial brick. Thank You and please continue to send
PATROLLING. MRS PARSON

A REMEMBERED RANGER

TO ROY: Please find enclosed a $240.00 personal check to be
used to purchase a memorial brick in honor and memory of
Michael Kiscaden C/75. He was my closest friend in RVN.
He went to the big LZ in the sky on the 1st of June 1970
during a combat mission. He was a quiet fellow - rock steady -
and a hell of a good soldier. I miss him and think of him
often. Please help immortalize him at the Ranger Memorial.
No doubt in my mind that he would have wanted to be a part
of this tribute to the Rangers / LRP's of our era. GARRY
NORSWORTHY C/75 (Thanks Garry, its done)

MEMORIAL BRICKS PURCHASED

The following RANGERS have purchased or had purchased for
them Ranger Memorial Bricks to be placed on the walkway
leading upto the Ranger Memorial to be dedicated during our
reunion in July 1994. ROBERT GILBERT L/75, DONALD
HALL F/S51, RON IMEL 1/75, FREDERICK WHITE C/75,
MICHAEL KISCADEN C/75, ROBERT CREPEAU A/75,
DAVID MUNOZ L/75, ROBERT O'CONNER L/75, GARY
BAKER L/75, BRYAN KNIGHT L/75, HERMAN BROWN
L/75, WILLIAM MARCY L/75, GEORGE FOGLEMAN
L/75, CAMMERON MCALLISTER N/75. Time is getting
short on ordering bricks. Bricks need to be ordered and
paid for by February 1994 if they are be be in place in July.
If you need an application, please contact your unit
representative or the association secretary. Many of the
names shown above are deceased RANGERS and the bricks
were purchased by former teammates or friends. The
association thanks those of you who have gave so generously
to your RANGER BROTHERS. SECRETARY

ANGE M

103 Rangers returned from Somolia on the 22 October 1993 to
a crowd of supporters. (See Pic this issue). Lt. Col. McNight
reported to the Regimental Commander, "Third Battalion
reports mission accomplished . . . Six Killed in Action, 35
wounded and none MIA. . . 103 men present and ready for our
next mission.” Everyone of these troops exceeded anybody's
expectations stated McNight. They took 19 prisoners during
the Oct 3 fight and 40 to 50 more in other raids. They might
have done it easier, but "Rangers don't leave Rangers" and
B/3/75 losses in that fight came mainly because one helicopter
was shot down and then another went down, and the Rangers
wouldn't leave the fallen troops. "I assure you we could have
fought our way out" but we won't leave fallen Rangers.
McNight stated, "his troops parachuted into a training area at
Fort Bliss on Aug the Ist and had a couple of weeks to train
before leaving from Fort Bragg to Somolia. Deputy Defense
Secretary William J. Perry congratulated the Rangers on a job
well done. "We sent in the Ranger when we always do, when
things get tough.” General Wayne Downing stated, "it was the
Rangers success on their missions that forced the turmoil from
the streets into the political arena.” "If it didn't, the Rangers
can always be put back in." SGT. Edward Yurek said, "He
can now appreciate the simpler things in life, like riding a
motorcycle and taking a bath.” It would be his first shower in
two months that was longer than 15 seconds. PFC Matt Pagan
said, "It feels great to be back and I want to get a little rest and
then prepare for the next mission.” SGT. Kenneth Thomas
stated, "he had conflicting emotions after the battle, He felt
excited to have been through it, grateful to be alive. He felt
angry that men had been killed and he also felt guilty that he
had not had the chance to grieve properly.” Our association
is proud of all the Rangers who have taken up the challenge
of being ready to serve their country in time of need and
who have followed the tradition of never leaving a fellow
Ranger, no matter what the cost. Many of the modern
Rangers are members of our association and the traditions
and dedication to each other continues.

CONTACT A FORMER TEAM
MATE TODAY




TEAM MATE FOUND

Hearing from you the other day sure made my day. I lost your
address shortly after your phone call to me in January. 1 had
been waiting for you to send me an application for membership
and hoping that you hadn't lost my address. Roy, I never
received the letter you said you sent in June, an boy am I
happy you are persistent in your effort to stay in contact. I'm
sending my application to the address in Salisbury, today! 1
hope I'm eligible for membership as my time served with you
was cut short when | was Medivaced out of country. [ have no
documents to provide as proof of my service with the
company, other than names of team members. My heart has
always been with the Rangers, my life has been permanently
influenced from the time [ served my country as an Army
Ranger. My prayers and thoughts were always with the LRP's
and Rangers who followed through the different campaigns.
Now that | know that the 75th Ranger Regiment Association
exists, | would be proud to be a member of the TEAM again.
I'll start saving and planning in hopes to make the reunion at
Ft. Benning in 1994. It will be great to meet with fellow team
mates after all these years. GEORGE LEININGER N/75

Ed. Note: George's letter makes my day. Contacting a
former teammate after 20+ years is deeply satisfying as most
of us who have taken the time to find old teammates and
friends can vouch for.

JAMES SAVAGE 1/75

James reports that he has been elected as the National Judge
Advocate for the 105,000 member Reserve Officer
Association. His reserve assignment is as assistant counsel to
the Defense Management Command, Northeast Region. In
civilian life he is chief counsel for the Army Research Lab.
Ed's Note: Sounds important to me, James! Drive On!!

SURGERY

Oliver F. Williams C/75, recently had open heart surgery. He
was late in paying his dues and wrote to explain the reason
why. Please let the secretary know when you are having
problems, maybe we can help. We hope you recover real
soon. DRIVE ON!

E AKER
Duke DuShane (President) was the quest speaker at the Ranger
Class graduation on 14 October 1993, Riley Miller
(Vice-President) is scheduled to be the quest speaker on 5
November 1993. The association is extremely proud to
provide the RTB with guest speakers of such a high caliber
and we are honored that our association was asked to do so.

SECRETARY
A RANGERS MOM

Please accept this check for the 75th Ranger Regiment
Association. It is given in memory of those RANGERS killed
recently in Somolia. [ think it would be fitting for their names
to be placed on the Ranger Memorial at Ft. Benning. I'm
looking forward to being there to see it "unveiled" this
summer. A RANGERS MOM, SUSAN WINTERS. [ would
also like the address of Tony Raila who served with my son.
Eds Note: For those of you that are not aware of it. Frank
Winters C/1/75 was killed during a helicopter accident at Ft
Bragg on 25 September 1987. Susan has heen a supporter of
our association over the past few years and continues her sons
membership with us. The address was sent. SECRETARY

TO: 75TH RANGER REGT. ASSN

Enclosed is a small token of my appreciation and love for the
Rangers. [ lost my Ranger son, Harold Sides P/75, in 1970. |
searched for twenty years trying to find someone who served
with Harold. Finally in 1990 | noticed in one of my service
type magazines that the 75th Rangers was having a reunion in
Colorado Springs, Colorado. [ wrote to the contact and he
gave the letter to Duke DuShane. This wonderful man went
hundreds of miles out of his way to visit my wife and me. God
had finally answered my prayers. After 20 years of talking to
him. Duke gave me the opportunity to join the association and
I have heen so very grateful to him for that privilege. He gave
me Jay Lutz's address which | had been seeking all this time,
because he was one of Harold's friends. [ told Duke how |
depicted Harold as a Ranger and he concurred 100 percent.
That eases the pain of losing him very much, for he always
gave his best effort in anything he did. After 23 years, I can
close my eyes and still see that big guy with his friendly smile.
Give my best regards to Duke and the association. May God
bless all of you in your endeavors to do good. JOHN W.
SIDES, SR.

L ION; F

The Ranger Training Brigade contacted our association and
asked if we had a former member from the Vietnam era to be
the guest speaker at a LRSU class that was being given at Ft.
Hood, TX. Our association contacted Marty Martinez 74th
LRP and asked him if he would represent our association, He
stated, "he would be honored to speak to them." Marty
addressed the graduating class and its guest. In part he stated,
“THE EYES AND EARS OF THE COMMANDER is not a
new concept and has progressed down through the Army's
history. The team is glued together by the trust in each other
and their faith lays in the leadership displayed by those that are
in charge, beginning with the Team Leader, Asst. Team
Leader and to the Commanding Officer. The stress, anxiety
and adrenal flow that a LRSU experiences while on a mission
cannot be described or compared to any thing, nor understood
by others. Only those that have gone before them understand
it. The LRSU asks for no special favors or recognition, and
their satisfaction is in devotion to duty, professionalism, and
knowing that they are the "Eyes and Ears of the
Commander.”” MARTY MARTINEZ 74TH LRP Eds
Note: The association was told by Cpt Reardon of the RTB
that Marty did an outstanding job as our representative and he
was presented a coin by the RTB. Marty has been doing some
outstanding work on behalf of our association. He recently
made a wreath that was around two posters depicting our LRP
and RANGER units during the Vietnam War. (See Photo this
issue) The wreath was displayed at the Moving Wall during
its visit to Ft. Hood. 1 recently had the pleasure of meeting
with Marty in San Antonio and served with him in Vietnam.
He is an outstanding individual and the association is proud of
him. THANKS MARTY! SECRETARY
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TO 75TH RANGERS

| really appreciate receiving the PATROLLING newsletter.
Being a "HOG" that served with all of you, I find the
newsletter as a way to keep in touch. The reunion was super
and | enjoyed becoming reaquainted with those who served so
proudly. My son who is in the Air Force made a needle point
wall hanging for me and I would like to include the words
which so apply to all of us. PHILLIP LOFTUS F/75

THOSE OF US WHO'VE NEVER GONE
DON'T ALWAYS UNDERSTAND THE SACRIFICES
YOU MADE PROTECTING HEARTH AND LAND
WE TAKE FOR GRANTED OUR FREEDOM AND
FORGET TO COUNT THE COST TO THOSE WHO
PROTECT THAT FREEDOM FROM WAR AND
HOLOCAUST
SO THIS SIMPLE POEM IS A THANK YOU, TO TELL
YOU SOMEONE CARES AND THAT YOU ARE
REMEMBERED IN OUR HEARTS AND IN OUR
PRAYERS
I WANT YOU ALL TO KNOW HOW MUCH YOU
"RANGERS" ARE AND ALWAYS WILL BE
APPRECIATED.

TO: ASSOCIATION MEMBERS

I served with George Paccerelli in E/52 and H/75 (68 - 69). |
can think of no one who deserved to be in the Ranger Hall of
Fame more than he does. He was one of the officers I served
with that [ honored, respected and the only one | ever feared.
He was a true leader and as a Team Leader | always tried to do
my duty as he would. [ have no heroes in my life except for
George Paccerelli. CAL RENFRO E/52 & H/75

KILLER 1-6

The men had their mission, they knew it well,
Willing to march into the jaws of Hell:
Rucksacks packed and 16's clean,
Camouflaged faces - loam and green:
Birds on call, 15 minutes ETA,

No one has a lot to say;

Make small talk, grab a smoke.

Horse around and tell a joke;

The mission is there - foremost in thought,
The men are tense, but don't get caught,
Displaying emotions of dread and fear,
Regardless of thoughts, their minds are clear;
"Get it on" the birds are here,
down to the pad, the time is near;

A team lifting off is really a sad sight,
Those six Rangers won't be back tonight;
You give them the sign as they leave,
They give it right back and you believe,
that instead of six, they'er seven now,
cause God is there with them somehow;
Legs dangling and windblown hair,

Not talking or laughling, only silent prayer;
"Chamber a round at Alpha - 4
Everyone exit the same door;"

The bird is hovering high off the ground,
An enemy weapon speaks silent death, a bird is down;
Out of six, one survived,

God had taken the other five:

Five men who together had humped many klicks,
Now we only have a memory of KILLER 1-6

GEORGE GATES P/75

DONATIONS TO OUR ASSOCIATION AND
THE RANGER MEMORIAL FOUNDATION
ARE TAX DEDUCTABLE!!!

RANGER HISTORY BOOK

Turner Publishing now says the book will be published in the

spring of 1994, Hope there are no more delays..
SECRETARY

SECRETARY'S PHONE / FAX /
PRODIGY NUMBER
919-864-1787

When contacting the Secretary, please use the number listed
above. If [ am not in the office at the time of your call, leave
a message or send a FAX. Messages can be left on PRODIGY
using the ID # XMMP18A. Members who are also enrolled on
the PRODIGY service please write or leave a message showing
your ID number. SECRETARY

SSG JAMES PIPPIN. RIP
instructor and a veteran of
the combat jump in
Panama with the 2nd
Battalion was recently
named NCO of the year
for United States Army
Special Operations Cmd.
(USASOC). This is the
3rd year in a row that
members  of the 75th
Ranger Regiment have
distinguished  themselves
in winning this prestigious
evenl. Pippin is  well
known to the members of |
our association. he
ussually visits us at the
hospitality room and is
always available at the
RIP Graduations where
our associations awards a
plaque to the honor
graduate. Ranger Pippen
once again  shows that
"Rangers Lead The Way!

REGIMENTAL LDI F TH EAR
SPC James D. Seley B/2/75 was recently named soldier of the
year for the 75th Ranger Regiment.  The association
congratulates both SPC Seley and SSG Pippen on their
selection. A one year membership was given to both of these
outstanding examples of Ranger professionalism.
available..

Pic not

DAVE DOLBY
(MOH) C/75 -
N/75 - BDQ
RECEIVES HIS
HALL OF
FAME
MEDALLION
FROM
PRESIDENT
DUKE
DUSHANE




103 RANGERS FROM THE THE 3RD BATTALION RETURN TO FT BENNING
PICTURE TAKEN AT LAWSON ARMY AIRFIELD

REPLACING DOCUMENTS
DD Form 214's will be replaced free of charge (first
request, subsequent request $2.85. Complete copies
of military records are also available with a
minimum charge of $6.00, at the following address:

ASSOCIATION T-SHIRTS

Association T-Shirts make a great Chrismas gift.
Order your Ranger one for Christmas. Order your
shirt before the national reunion. We always seem
to run out then. Wear 1t with pride at all RANGER

National Personnel Records Center, 9700 Page  get-togethers. Be sure and specify the size you want.
Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 63132
CHECK OR MONEY ORDER ONLY ITEM PRICE | S1ZE:SM,LXL.XXL [|[PAYMENT
T-SHIRT (ASSN LOGO) | $12.00
75th Ranger Regiment Assn. REUNION BOOK (1988) $14.00

4085 Harris Road

Ellerslie, GA 31807

Phone: 706-568-7725

MAIL TO:
T-SHIRTS AVAILABLE SUBTOTAL
Assn. Logo - All Sizes S&H
INDICATE SIZE OF TOTAL
SHIRT WHEN
PHONE: ORDERING

(PLEASE PRINT)




CEREMONY CONDUCTED BY COMPANY F, 52ND INF WREATH ON DISPLAY AT THE MOVING WALL IN
(LRP) IN VIETNAM. PICTURE OF ENTIRE TEAM LOST FT. HOOD. PICTURE FROM MARTY MARTINEZ
DURING INSERTION (OCT 68). PICTURE FROM DAVE 74TH LRP

FLORES

THREE TEAMS OF COMPANY N, 75TH INFANTRY (RANGER). PICTURE TAKEN ON THE CRAP
TABLE (HELIPAD), BONG SON, RVN (1970). THESE TEAMS WERE TRAINING FOR A POW RAID ON
A SUSPECTED ENEMY PRISONER OF WAR CAMP. IST SERGEANT HENRY CARO (TOP RIGHT)

PICTURE FROM: ANDREW LOVE N/75



MEMBERSHIP CARDS

If your permanent membership card was received with a
incorrect spelling of your name or membership number,
please contact the secretary and arrangements will be made to
correct the cards on the next printing (Sept 94). A temporary
card will be issued until that time. SECRETARY

BAD ADDRESSES

PAUL MERCER, RICHARD BEAHM, TIMOTHY
HICKMAN, LEONARD OUTLAW, JOHN LYNCH,
PRESTON BYERS, JOSEPH LITTLE, JAMES EATON,
PETER DIBARTOLO, JIM HATFIELD, DALE DICKEY,
JEFFERY SCHLENDER, RONNIE EDWARDS, DAVID
BRANDENBURG, LISLE BROOKS, GARY WALLEN,
STEVE LINDAUER, THOMAS CLANCY, LOUIS
DISTRETTI, WILLIAM DAVIS, JEFFERY MILSON,
KONSTANT ARTZ, PATRICK STACKPOLE, BRIAN
OSULLIVAN, MORTON MILLER. The Assoc. would
appreciate (2) .29 cent stamps for frowarding the newsletter.

NEW MEMBERS

STEVE LINDAUER P/75, BEN DUNHAM G/75, PHILLIP
NORTON F/75, C.G. MATSUDA E/50, THOMAS
SHERMAN P/75, DAVID KELLY K/75, THEODORE
MILLER F/75, WILLIAM MARTIN, K/75 & L/75, JOHN
BECKWITH P/75, KEVIN LEE C/1/75, VINCENT
FATTIZZI C/75, DONALD MEDD D/75 & M/75,
JAMES PIPPEN 3/75, JAMES SELEY 2/75, ANTHONY

DAPELLO 173RD LRRP, GEORGE LEININGER N/75,
DENNIS PETERSEN F/75, RICK NOBLE K/75, DARRELL
DAMRON F/75, PAUL DONOHUE B/3/75.

HONORARY MEMBERS

Rangers, Frank (Bull) Dawson WWII RBA and Ralph Puckett
8TH ARMY RGR CO. have been appointed honorary members
of our association. Their contributions to our association have
proven invaluable over the years. They join fellow honrary

member Geoffrey Barker as the only honorary members of our
association. PRESIDENT

DONATIONS

JIM SUOMELA, HOWARD FERRELL, JOHN KIEFEL,
WILLIAM UNZICKER, A.C. STEWART, CHASE RILEY,
WORTH BOLTON, CHARLES HUNT, MARK MARTIN, JIM
SAMPLES, JIM VENABLE, ARTHUR ARNOLD, JOHN
BURKE, ROBERT WEBSTER, JIM MCNEME, STEVE
LINDAUER, CLYDE TANNER, THOMAS ECKHOFF, KIM
MAXIN, WAYNE PARKER, DARRELL DAMRON,
CHARLES THOMAS, KIRK KNIGHT, JOE HAVRILLA,
BILL ESTILL, FRED FOREHAND, JIM GATES, JOE
GENTRY, TIMOTHY WALSH, BRUCE SARTWELL, LEE
ROY PIPKEN, DAVID HAZELTON, DAVID FLANNERY,
JOHN SIDES. THANKS TO ALL OF YOU. YOUR
CONTRIBUTIONS HELP WITH THE MONUMENT, PAY
FOR LESS FORTUNATE MEMBERS DUES AND
PLAQUES THAT HONOR OUR DEAD AND MIA'S.

75TH RANGER REGIMENT ASSOCIATION

VIETNAM - IRAN - GRENADA - PANAMA - IRAQ - SOMOLIA
RANGER REGIMENT

PLEASE PRINT

NAME MEMBERSHIP #
ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIP CODE
PHONE OCCUPATION

I WOULD LIKE TO:

MAKE CONTRIBUTION: MEMBERSHIP FUND PLAQUE FUND MONUMENT FUND

PROVIDE NEWS ITEMS

WORK ON ASSOC. PROJECTS

UPDATE MEMBERSHIP FILE

PAY DUES FOR YEARC(S)

OTHER

Make checks or money orders to:

SEND TO: TREASURER, 7STH RGR REGT. ASSN.
32104 HUNTLY CIRCLE
SALISBURY, MD 21801

75th Ranger Regiment Association

NOTES:

$20.00
For
1993

NEW MEMBERS

INDICATE UNIT(S) SERVED IN:

DATES FROM - TO:

PROVIDE UNIT INFO & DOCUMENTS (MEMBERSHIP CONTINGENT UPON PROOF OF SERVICE)
(ORDERS / DD214 / NAMES OF TEAM MATES)
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ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

PRESIDENT .....c000004s C.J. (DUKE) DUSHANE: 4085 HARRIS RD., ELLERSLIE, GA 31807 / 706-568-7725

VICE PRESIDENT. ........ RILEY C. MILLER: 233 AUSTIN LOOP. FT. BENNING, GA 31905 / 706-682-9653

SECRETARY .............ROY BOATMAN: 187 PADDLEWHEEL RD. FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28314 / 919-864-1787 FAX: SAME
TREASURER....... ++... GREGORY KRAHL: 32104 HUNTLY CIRCLE, SALISBURY, MD 21801 / 410-543-0083
COMPANY & UNIT DIRECTORS

AlTS & DIT-& VEORPS . v cion v aivsn svwians s0aves RON KISER : 1201 TIMBERWOOD DR. GALLATIN, TN 37066 / 615-451-3194
B/75&C/S8 & VIICORPS .. .............. .. WILLIAM RYAN : 2251 BLAKEMORE DR, CLARKSVILLE, TN 37040 / 615-645-7100
CITSEEROLRP cvos v s svinis v own o winss w o . BRUCE KOCHY : 151 RT 206 BLDG 25 # 2, FLANDERS NJ, 07836 / 201-927-0172

DTS v i wsvers wnsoas wreners srochon sseces ive & w9t & e JOHN KINGETER: 526 LAVINA DR. MECHANICSBURG, PA 17055 / 517-766-1484
EM5 & E/SOLRP & 9THDIVLRRP............. BRUCE SARTWELL: 6 ROY ST. CONCORD, NH 03301 / 603-225-6559

F/75 & F/S0 LRP & 25STHDIVLRRP............ BILL MRKVICKA: 26 PINEWOOD KNOLL ROCHESTER, NY 14642 / 716-247-7257
G/7S& E/SILRP & 23RDDIVLRRP........... STEVE CRABTREE: 2823 E NORWOOD, MESA AZ 85213 / 602-396-3783

H/75 & E/52LRP & ISTCAVLRRP........... .PAUL MORGUEZ: 7535 HANOVER SUMMIT IL, 60501 / 312-458-8478

1/75&FIS2LRP & ISTDIVLRRP . ............. NOBLE COX: 3516 N 300 WEST GREENFIELD IN, 46140 / 317-326-3338

K/75 & E/SSLRP & 4THDIVLRRP ............. THOMAS SOVE: 3008 HIGHGATE RD MODESTO, CA 95350 / 209-575-2758

L75 & FIS§LRP & 1I/I01LRRP ... ... .oiviu vl JOHN LOONEY: NO 2 LEAWOOD AVE WHEELING, WV 26003 /304-232-5244

M/75 &TISTLRP . .. ..cvenccencessnnanse s .TOM BLUE: 1400 W 6TH ST RED WING, MN 55066 / 612-388-7506

N/75 & MTHLRP & 17T3RDLRRP. .. ....c0vvnun ROY BOATMAN: 187 PADDLEWHEEL RD. FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28314 /919-864-591(0
OIS K TBTH LRP s ¢ ivi siaiaie sivwis siovm swios 68 5 o T.S. GONZALES: PO BOX 14303, AUSTIN TX 78761 / 512-926-5777

PIIS & TOTHLRPE i i s iwii svei 66 i siobs same MITCH BROWN: 650 OLD FANNIN RD APT L-9, FLOWOOD MS 39208 / 601-992-0584
D/I51 LRP/RANGER .o o s 500 ot v si6%0 wieinia svnate s C. LARRY RHODES: 4333 HWY 261, NEWBURGH IN 47630 / 812-853-95555

FISLERP ivviva iviss vourss et 0w ity soalliie o o GARY FORD: 1202 W. ELM #20, EL RENO OK 73036 / 405-262-7336

GRENADA, (... viainiosssnnsiisis HOWARD MULLEN: 1021 PEMBROKE DR APT # 1 COLUMBUS, GA 31907 / 706-569-5651
PANAMA 5 vosie sais sisiaje Saters S5 v ol ¥ 9% s BILL DUNHAM: 904 WEST HOLLY, ROGERS AR 72756 / 501-636-5423

IRS TAX EXEMPTION STATUS # 22-2753787-S
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